## Francisca Harpur

From: Mark Aughterlony
Sent: 21 May 2021 14:16

**To:** @framptons-planning.com<sup>1</sup>

**Subject:** Red Furlong Farm, Poundon

## Good afternoon

I refer to your e-mail dated 18 May 2021 (below) addressed to Steve Bambrick relating to your recent preapp at the above site, reference No. 21/01601/COMM.

Further to your e-mail I can advise that one of my colleagues will very shortly be in contact with you to arrange a meeting with the case officer, Rebecca Jarratt. I should advise however that due to existing long standing work commitments and a period of annual leave realistically this is not going to be until after half-term. I do apologise for the delay in getting this meeting set up but I can assure you that this will be arranged for the earliest, mutually convenient date.

I hope that the above information is of assistance.

Kind regards

## **Mark Aughterlony**

Development Manager Planning, Growth and Sustainability Buckinghamshire Council The Gateway Gatehouse Road Aylesbury Bucks HP19 8FF

Mark.aughterlony@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

**@framptons-planning.com> On Behalf Of** 

**Sent:** 18 May 2021 17:34

To: Steve Bambrick < Steve.Bambrick@buckinghamshire.gov.uk >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Red Furlong Farm

PF/10557

**Dear Steve** 

## Re: Red Furlong Farm

I have received notification from the Council that Flannery might expect a written response to the pre application enquiry by 8<sup>th</sup> June.

Flannery have actually paid for a meeting. In view of the economic significance of this development and, I acknowledge, its unusual features, I very much welcome a virtual meeting with your planning officer in order to discuss this proposal.

With kind regards,



Oriel House 42 North Bar Banbury Oxfordshire OX16 0TH

Tel: 01295 672310 Fax: 01295 275606

Email: @framptons-planning.com

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and are for the addressee only. Any forwarding, printing or disclosing the information may form a breach of confidence. Please contact the sender immediately if you have received this email in error. Normal Privacy and Copyright laws apply. Frampton Town Planning Limited has endeavoured to keep this email virus free and accepts no responsibility for any virus attached thereafter.